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Democracy 2.0 Paul R. Carr 2018-03-01 In Democracy 2.0,
we feature a series of evocative, international case
studies that document the impact of alternative and
community use of media, in general, and Web 2.0 in
particular. The aim is to foster critical reflection on
social realities, developing the context for coalitionbuilding in support of social change and social justice.
Badiou and Hegel Jim Vernon 2015-07-22 This book
collects the work of leading scholars on Alain Badiou
and G.W.F. Hegel, creating a dialogue between, and a
critical appraisal of, these two central figures in
European philosophy.
Proceedings of the Society of Architectural Historians
Australia and New Zealand 2015
The Platypus Review Reader, 2007-2014 Chris Cutrone
2015-04-25 This is a collection of articles?interviews,
authored pieces, and public forum transcripts?drawn from
the first 62 issues of the Platypus Review. The Platypus
Review is motivated by its sense that the Left is
disoriented. We seek to be a forum among a variety of
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tendencies and approaches on the Left?not out of a
concern with inclusion for its own sake, but rather to
provoke disagreement and to open shared goals as sites
of contestation. In this way, the recriminations and
accusations arising from political disputes of the past
may be harnessed to the project of clarifying the object
of leftist critique. The Platypus Review hopes to create
and sustain a space for interrogating and clarifying
positions and orientations currently represented on the
Left, a space in which questions may be raised and
discussions pursued that would not otherwise take place.
Rupturing the Dialectic Harry Cleaver 2017-04-17 A
central figure for anti-authoritarian Marxists and
radicals who see the working class as an autonomous
force, capable of acting independently and not simply
reacting to the depredations of capitalism, Harry
Cleaver brings this vision up to date, interpreting
capitalism’s latest crises and demonstrating how
ordinary people can, and do, rupture the smooth
functioning of the system that exploits them.
Subjective Well-Being and Life Satisfaction James E.
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Maddux 2017-12-15 The quality of people’s relationships
with and interactions with other people are major
influences on their feelings of well-being and their
evaluations of life satisfaction. The goal of this
volume is to offer scholarly summaries of theory and
research on topics at the frontier of the study of these
social psychological influences—both interpersonal and
intrapersonal—on subjective well-being and life
satisfaction. The chapters cover a variety of types of
relationships (e.g., romantic relationships,
friendships, online relationships) as well as a variety
of types of interactions with others (e.g., forgiveness,
gratitude, helping behavior, self-presentation). Also
included are chapters on broader social issues such as
materialism, sexual identity and orientation, aging,
spirituality, and meaning in life. Subjective Well-Being
and Life Satisfaction provides a rich and focused
resource for graduate students, upper-level
undergraduate students, and researchers in positive
psychology and social psychology, as well as social
neuroscientists, mental health researchers, clinical and
counselling psychologists, and anyone interested in the
science of well-being.
A History of the University of South Carolina, 1940-2000
Henry H. Lesesne 2001 The history of the modern
University of South Carolina (originally chartered as
South Carolina College in 1801) describes the
significant changes in the state and in the character of
higher education in South Carolina. World War II, the
civil rights struggle, and the revolution in research
and South Carolina's economy transformed USC from a
small state university in 1939, with a student body of
less than 2,000 and an annual budget of $725,000, to a
1990 population of more than 25,000 and an annual budget
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

of $454 million. Then the University was little more
than a small liberal arts college; today the university
is at the head of a statewide system of higher education
with eight branch campuses. Henry H. Lesesne recounts
the historic transformation of USC into a modern
research university, grounding that change in the
context of the modernization of South Carolina and the
South in general. The half century from 1940 to 1990
wrought great changes in South Carolina and its most
prominent university. State and national politics, the
challenges of funding modern higher educations, and the
explosive growth of intercollegiate sports are among
other elements of the University that were transformed.
Lesesne describes with candor and impressive research
how the University of South Carolina and, indeed, all of
the state's higher education system emerged from a past
limited by racism and poverty and began to measure its
aspirations by national educational standards.
Selected Writings Walter Benjamin 2004 This volume
offers extensively annotated translations of essays from
1927 through 1930, years of profound political and
cultural transition.
Between Philosophy and Social Science Max Horkheimer
1995-08-28 These essays reveal another side of
Horkheimer, focusing on his remarkable contributions to
critical theory in the 1930s. Max Horkheimer is well
known as the director of the Frankfurt Institute for
Social Research and as a sometime collaborator with
Theodor Adorno, especially on their classic Dialectic of
Enlightenment. These essays reveal another side of
Horkheimer, focusing on his remarkable contributions to
critical theory in the 1930s. Included are Horkheimer's
inaugural address as director of the Institute, in which
he outlines the interdisciplinary research program that
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would dominate the initial phase of the Frankfurt
School, his first full monograph, and a number of other
pieces published in the 1930s. The essays, most of which
have not appeared in English before, are surprisingly
relevant to current post-philosophy debates, notably "On
the Problem of Truth," with its focus on pragmatism, and
"The Rationalism Debate in Current Philosophy," a
sustained critique of the post-Cartesian philosophy of
consciousness. Horkheimer's 1933 critique of Kantian
ethics, "Materialism and Morality," is of particular
interest given the current reaction to the neo-Kantian
aspect of Habermas's work. There are also essays
relevant to the current foundations debate within
Continental philosophy, and the rationality/relativism
question is sustained throughout the volume.
The Soul at Work Franco "Bifo" Berardi 2009-10-16 An
examination of new forms of alienation in our never-off,
plugged-in culture—and a clarion call for a “conspiracy
of estranged people.” We can reach every point in the
world but, more importantly, we can be reached from any
point in the world. Privacy and its possibilities are
abolished. Attention is under siege everywhere. Not
silence but uninterrupted noise, not the red desert, but
a cognitive space overcharged with nervous incentives to
act: this is the alienation of our times... —from The
Soul at Work Capital has managed to overcome the dualism
of body and soul by establishing a workforce in which
everything we mean by the Soul—language, creativity,
affects—is mobilized for its own benefit. Industrial
production put to work bodies, muscles, and arms. Now,
in the sphere of digital technology and cyberculture,
exploitation involves the mind, language, and emotions
in order to generate value—while our bodies disappear in
front of our computer screens. In this, his newest book,
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

Franco “Bifo” Berardi—key member of the Italian
Autonomist movement and a close associate of Félix
Guattari—addresses these new forms of estrangement. In
the philosophical landscape of the 1960s and 1970s, the
Hegelian concept of alienation was used to define the
harnessing of subjectivity. The estrangement of workers
from their labor, the feeling of alienation they
experienced, and their refusal to submit to it became
the bases for a human community that remained autonomous
from capital. But today a new condition of alienation
has taken root in which workers commonly and voluntarily
work overtime, the population is tethered to cell phones
and Blackberries, debt has become a postmodern form of
slavery, and antidepressants are commonly used to meet
the unending pressure of production. As a result, the
conditions for community have run aground and new
philosophical categories are needed. The Soul at Work is
a clarion call for a new collective effort to reclaim
happiness. The Soul at Work is Bifo's long overdue
introduction to English-speaking readers. This
Semiotext(e) edition is also the book's first appearance
in any language.
The Critical Theory of Religion; The Frankfurt School
Rudolf J. Siebert 2016-04-11 Sinceits founding by
Jacques Waardenburg in 1971, Religion and Reason has
been a leading forum for contributions on theories,
theoretical issues and agendas related to the phenomenon
and the study of religion. Topics include (among others)
category formation, comparison, ethnophilosophy,
hermeneutics, methodology, myth, phenomenology,
philosophy of science, scientific atheism,
structuralism, and theories of religion. From time to
time the series publishes volumes that map the state of
the art and the history of the discipline.
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Second Manifesto for Philosophy Alain Badiou 2011-02-07
Twenty years ago, Alain Badiou's first Manifesto for
Philosophy rose up against the all-pervasive
proclamation of the "end" of philosophy. In lieu of this
problematic of the end, he put forward the watchword:
"one more step". The situation has considerably changed
since then. Philosophy was threatened with obliteration
at the time, whereas today it finds itself under threat
for the diametrically opposed reason: it is endowed with
an excessive, artificial existence. "Philosophy" is
everywhere. It serves as a trademark for various media
pundits. It livens up cafés and health clubs. It has its
magazines and its gurus. It is universally called upon,
by everything from banks to major state commissions, to
pronounce on ethics, law and duty. In essence,
"philosophy" has now come to stand for nothing other
than its most ancient enemy: conservative ethics.
Badiou's second manifesto therefore seeks to demoralize
philosophy and to separate it from all those
"philosophies" that are as servile as they are
ubiquitous. It demonstrates the power of certain eternal
truths to illuminate action and, as such, to transport
philosophy far beyond the figure of "the human" and its
"rights". There, well beyond all moralism, in the clear
expanse of the idea, life becomes something radically
other than survival.
The Life Death Drives Cengiz Erdem 2009-12-25 This book
proposes that the life drive and the death drive are
rooted in transcendence, whereas immanent critique
requires conscious desiring to produce new modes of
being and thinking as yet not conceivable from within
the dominant model of projection-introjection mechanism
based on identification. Cengiz Erdem argues that the
life drive and the death drive, each divided within
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

itself, constitute the two sides of a single projectionintrojection mechanism. Erdem attempts at an affirmative
recreation of the concepts of life drive and death drive
in the way of turning these concepts from forms of
knowledge to modes of being and thinking. As modes of
being and thinking life/death drives emerge as the two
components of a dynamic and mobile critical apparatus
born of and giving birth to a fragile contact between
immanence and transcendence, as well as between
affirmation and negation.
The Ceramics Reader Kevin Petrie 2017-04-06 The Ceramics
Reader is an impressive editorial collection of essays
and text extracts, covering every discipline within
ceramics, past and present. Tackling such fundamental
questions as "why are ceramics important?", the book
also considers the field from a range of perspectives as a cultural activity or metaphor, as a vehicle for
propaganda, within industry and museums, and most
recently as part of the 'expanded field' as a fine art
medium and hub for ideas. Newly commissioned material
features prominently alongside existing scholarship, to
ensure an international and truly comprehensive look at
ceramics.
Critical Theory and Frankfurt Theorists Leo Lowenthal
2018-02-06 The core of this volume is its presentation
of Lowenthal's sixty-year-long intellectual career as a
critical theorist and sociologist. The book includes
some of his speeches on Theodor Adorno and Walter
Benjamin and presents excerpts from conversations on his
life as a scholar and teacher, as managing editor of the
Institute for Social Research's famous journal, as
government servant during and immediately after the war,
and as observer and critic of contemporary culture and
politics. Together these selections present an
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intriguing biographical panorama of a major intellectual
figure.
Neoliberal Citizenship Luca Mavelli 2022-02-15 With
cosmopolitan illusions put to rest, Europe is now
haunted by a pervasive neoliberal transformation of
citizenship that subordinates inclusion, protection, and
belonging to rationalities of value. Against the
backdrop of four major crises - Eurozone, refugee,
Brexit, and the COVID-19 pandemic - this book explores
how neoliberal citizenship rewrites identities and
solidarities in economic terms. The result is a
sacralized market order in which those superfluous to
economic needs and regarded as unproductive consumers of
resources - be they undocumented migrants, debased
citizens of austerity, or the elderly in care homes are excluded and sacrificed for the well-being of the
economy. Pushing biopolitical theorizing in novel
directions through an investigation of the political
economy of scarcity and the theology of the market,
Neoliberal Citizenship reveals how a common thread
connects the suspension of search-and-rescue missions in
the Mediterranean, the punitive bailout of Greece, the
widespread adoption of austerity measures, the
normalization of racism, the celebration of resilience,
and the fact that in Europe and North America, during
the first wave of the pandemic, almost half of all
COVID-19 deaths were care home residents. This thread is
the sacralization of the market that, by making life
conditional upon its economic and emotional value, turns
'less valuable' individuals into sacrificial subjects.
Neoliberal Citizenship challenges established
understandings of citizenship, brings to light new
regimes of inclusion and exclusion, and advances
critical insights on the future of neoliberalism in a
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

post-COVID-19 world.
The Brummer Collection of Medieval Art Duke University.
Brummer Collection 1991 The Brummer Collection of
Medieval Art in the Duke University Museum of Art is one
of the finest to be found in any American university
museum. It is remarkable for its breadth and the variety
of objects represented, with works varying in scale from
monumental stone pieces to small-scale objects in wood,
ivory, or metal, and ranging from the seventh to eighth
centuries through the sixteenth century. This fine
catalog makes available for the first time this rich but
little-known collection. Five studies by leading art
scholars focus on key works in the collection and
contribute to a new understanding of the origins of many
of the pieces. Two introductory essays comment on the
character of the collection as a whole, its acquisition
by Duke University, and its conservation. Finally, the
catalog section discusses the more important pieces in
the collection and is followed by a checklist of entries
and smaller photographs of all other objects.
Contributors. Ilene H. Forsyth, Jean M. French, Dorothy
F. Glass, Dieter Kimpel, Jill Meredith, Linda S.
Roundhill
Authority and Freedom Jed Perl 2022-01-11 From one of
our most widely admired art critics comes a bold and
timely manifesto reaffirming the independence of all the
arts—musical, literary, and visual—and their unique and
unparalleled power to excite, disturb, and inspire us.
As people look to the arts to promote a particular
ideology, whether radical, liberal, or conservative, Jed
Perl argues that the arts have their own laws and logic,
which transcend the controversies of any one moment.
“Art’s relevance,” he writes, “has everything to do with
what many regard as its irrelevance.” Authority and
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Freedom will find readers from college classrooms to
foundation board meetings—wherever the arts are
confronting social, political, and economic ferment and
heated debates about political correctness and cancel
culture. Perl embraces the work of creative spirits as
varied as Mozart, Michelangelo, Jane Austen, Henry
James, Picasso, and Aretha Franklin. He contends that
the essence of the arts is their ability to free us from
fixed definitions and categories. Art is inherently
uncategorizable—that’s the key to its importance. Taking
his stand with artists and thinkers ranging from W. H.
Auden to Hannah Arendt, Perl defends works of art as
adventuresome dialogues, simultaneously dispassionate
and impassioned. He describes the fundamental sense of
vocation—the engagement with the tools and traditions of
a medium—that gives artists their purpose and focus.
Whether we’re experiencing a poem, a painting, or an
opera, it’s the interplay between authority and
freedom—what Perl calls “the lifeblood of the arts”—that
fuels the imaginative experience. This book will be
essential reading for everybody who cares about the
future of the arts in a democratic society.
Anarchist Cybernetics Swann, Thomas 2020-10-19 From
Occupy, to the Indignados and the Arab Spring, the
uprisings that marked the last decade ignited a reemergence of participatory democracy as a political
ideal within organizations. This pioneering book
introduces cybernetic thinking to politics and
organizational studies to explore the continuing
development of this radical idea. With a focus on
communication and how alternative social media platforms
present new challenges and opportunities for radical
organising, it sheds new light on the concepts of selforganization, consensus decision making, individual
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

autonomy and collective identity. Revolutionising the
way in which anarchist activists and theorists think
about organizations, this unprecedented investigation
makes a major contribution to the larger discussion of
direct democracy.
Society and Social Pathology R.C. Smith 2017-02-21 This
book offers one of the most comprehensive studies of
social pathology to date, following a cross-disciplinary
and methodologically innovative approach. It is written
for anyone concerned with understanding current social
conditions, individual health, and how we might begin to
collectively conceive of a more reconciled
postcapitalist world. Drawing reference from the most
up-to-date studies, Smith crosses disciplinary
boundaries from cognitive science and anthropology to
critical theory, systems theory and psychology. Opening
with an empirical account of numerous interlinked
carises from mental health to the physiological effects
of environmental pollution, Smith argues that mainstream
sociological theories of pathology are deeply
inadequate. Smith introduces an alternative critical
conception of pathology that drills to the core of how
and why society is deeply ailing. The book concludes
with a detailed account of why a progressive and
critical vision of social change requires a “holistic
view” of individual and societal transformation. Such a
view is grounded in the awareness that a sustainable
transition to postcapitalism is ultimately a many-sided
(social, individual, and structural) healing process.
You Shall Be as Gods Erich Fromm 2013-02-26 From the
social philosopher and New York Times–bestselling author
of The Sane Society: An analysis of the Old Testament as
a revolutionary humanist work. The Old Testament is one
of the most carefully studied books in the world’s
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history. It is also one of the most misunderstood. This
founding text of the world’s three largest religions is
also, Erich Fromm argues, an impressive radical humanist
text. He sees the stories of mankind’s transition from
divided clans to united brotherhood as a tribute to the
human power to overcome. Filled with hopeful symbolism,
You Shall Be As Gods shows how the Old Testament and its
tradition is an inspiring ode to human potential. This
ebook features an illustrated biography of Erich Fromm
including rare images and never-before-seen documents
from the author’s estate.
The Art of Mystical Narrative Eitan P. Fishbane
2018-11-22 In the study of Judaism, the Zohar has
captivated the minds of interpreters for over seven
centuries, and continues to entrance readers in
contemporary times. Yet despite these centuries of
study, very little attention has been devoted to the
literary dimensions of the text, or to formal
appreciation of its status as one of the great works of
religious literature. The Art of Mystical Narrative
offers a critical approach to the zoharic story, seeking
to explore the interplay between fictional discourse and
mystical exegesis. Eitan Fishbane argues that the
narrative must be understood first and foremost as a
work of the fictional imagination, a representation of a
world and reality invented by the thirteenth-century
authors of the text. He claims that the text functions
as a kind of dramatic literature, one in which the power
of revealing mystical secrets is demonstrated and
performed for the reading audience. The Art of Mystical
Narrative offers a fresh, interdisciplinary perspective
on the Zohar and on the intersections of literary and
religious studies.
Agricultural Ethics Paul Thompson 1999-05-11 Presents a
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

collection of essays written over a period of 15 years
by agricultural ethicist Paul B. Thompson. The essays
address the practical application of ethics to
agriculture in a world faced with issues of increased
yield, threatened environment, and the disappearance of
the family farm.
Tale of a Certain Orient Milton Hatoum 2007-08 When
Emilie, the matriarch of a large and unruly family of
Lebanese emigrants, is on her deathbed, her
granddaughter must return to Manaus and her childhood
home to say goodbye. Here, in the heart of the Amazon,
she becomes enveloped in memories, as family and friends
gather round to tell their own tales. We hear of how
Uncle Hanna first left Lebanon for Brazil early in the
twentieth century; of Soraya Angela, the illegitimate
deaf-mute child whose short life was blighted by fear
and prejudice; of Uncle Emir and his solitary walk that
ended at the bottom of the river; of Hakim's wranglings
with the Arabic language; of the two unnameable, fierytongued brothers; of the German photographer and
constant friend Dorner, roaming Manaus with his
Hasselblad; and at the centre of it all lies Emilieloving, interfering, luminous.
Aesthetics, Disinterestedness, and Effectiveness in
Political Art Maria Alina Asavei 2018-09-15 This book’s
main claim is that political art should not disregard
questions of aesthetic reception and value. It argues
that some neglected aspects of traditional aesthetics
actually enhance the relationship between art and
politics more than contemporary art theorists are keen
to admit.
The Correspondence of Walter Benjamin, 1910-1940 Walter
Benjamin 1994-06-15 Offers letters from a leading German
literary critic to the editors, Bertoldt Brecht, and
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others and recounts his long exile from the Nazis
Cut Loose Victor Tan Chen 2015-07-20 "Years after the
Great Recession, the economy is still weak, and an
unprecedented number of workers have sunk into long
spells of unemployment, increasingly unlikely to get
another good job in their lifetimes. Based on a careful
crossnational comparison, "Cut Loose" describes the
experiences of American and Canadian unemployed workers
and the impact of the different social policies meant to
help them. It focuses on a historically important group:
autoworkers. Their well-paid factory jobs built a strong
middle class in the decades after World War II. But
today, they find themselves lost and beleaguered in a
changed economy of greater inequality and risk, one that
favors the well-educated--or well-connected. Their
declining fortunes tell us something about what the
white-collar workforce should expect in the years ahead,
as job-killing technologies and the shipping of work
overseas take away even more good jobs. Their
frustrating experiences with retraining question whether
education is really the cure-all it is made out to be.
And their grim prospects in the job market reveal
today's frenzied competition and harsh culture of
judgment that has trickled down to a group long known
for its strong belief in equality. "Cut Loose" provides
a poignant look at how the long-term unemployed struggle
in today's unfair economy to support their families,
rebuild their lives, and cope with shame and self-blame.
Yet it is also a call to action--a blueprint for a new
kind of politics, one that offers a measure of grace in
a society of ruthless advancement."--Provided by
publisher.
The Critique of Religion and Religion's Critique Dustin
J. Byrd 2021-08-05 A wide-ranging and provocative
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

collection engaging with Rudolf J. Siebert's dialectical
religiology.
The Economic System of the Early Islamic Period Seyed
Kazem Sadr 2016-05-23 This book provides an economic
analysis of the earliest Islamic society, focusing on
the policies of the Messenger of Islam (Sawa) and his
successors during the first four formative decades of
Islam. Two institutions of great importance – the market
and the public treasury (Baitul Mal) – and their roles
in the development of the private and public sectors are
particularly emphasized in this study. The first part of
the book is devoted to the economic and cultural
dimensions of life in the Arabian Peninsula during the
pre-Islamic period, including an analysis of trade and
financial relationships with the Roman and Persian
economies; the challenges faced by the Messenger’s
mission and the economic policies of the Messenger after
the migration to Madinah are also examined in detail.
The author then moves on to a devoted analysis of the
nature and functions of the public treasury, its
revenues and expenditures, as well as financial and
fiscal policies. Also examined is the role of the public
sector in maintaining equilibrium in the financial and
real sectors, as well as in promoting economic growth
and employment. Analysis of the institution of the
market, its characteristics, and its functions during
the earliest Islamic period constitutes the third
section of the book. The behaviors of consumers,
producers, and investors in an economy without an
interest rate mechanism are also addressed here. The
final section investigates the fundamental objective of
Islam for human societies – that is, justice – within
the context of discussions in earlier parts of the book.
The author uses historical economic data, facts, and
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evidences that are reported from the period, both prior
to and after the establishment of the Islamic State, to
explore the economic relations, policies, and models
that were in practice and applied at that time.
Event Slavoj Zizek 2014-08-26 Probably the most famous
living philosopher, Slavoj Žižek explores the meaning of
events in this short and digestible book An event can be
an occurrence that shatters ordinary life, a radical
political rupture, a transformation of reality, a
religious belief, the rise of a new art form, or an
intense experience such as falling in love. Taking us on
a trip that stops at different definitions of event,
Žižek addresses fundamental questions such as: are all
things connected? How much are we agents of our own
fates? Which conditions must be met for us to perceive
something as really existing? In a world that’s
constantly changing, is anything new really happening?
Drawing on references from Plato to arthouse cinema, the
Big Bang to Buddhism, Event is a journey into philosophy
at its most exciting and elementary.
Utility, Progress, and Technology: Proceedings of the
15th Conference of the International Society for
Utilitarian Studies Schefczyk, Michael 2021-09-27 This
volume collects selected papers delivered at the 15th
Conference of the International Society for Utilitarian
Studies, which was held at Karlsruhe Institute of
Technology in July 2018. It includes papers dealing with
the past, present, and future of utilitarianism – the
theory that human happiness is the fundamental moral
value – as well as on its applications to animal ethics,
population ethics, and the future of humanity, among
other topics.
Finance, Accumulation and Monetary Power Daniel Woodley
2019-10-29 This accessible yet rigorous book examines
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

the development of ‘financial socialism’ in advanced
capitalist economies in the decade since the global
financial crisis of 2007–2009. This new term refers to
an attempt to resolve the accumulation crisis of capital
through coordinated central bank activism, where state
circuits of monetary capital assume a critical role in
the reproduction of capitalist social relations. The
book explains the dynamics of the crisis as it has
developed and assesses the response of monetary elites
to systemic financial risk in the global economy. Their
failure to re-engineer growth following the technology
boom of the late 1990s and the global financial crisis
are driving fundamental changes in the form and function
of capitalist money, which have yet to be theorized
adequately. Finance, Accumulation and Monetary Power
presents a revealing and radical critique of the failure
of the International Political Economy to apprehend
changes taking place within capitalism, employing a
critical-theoretical analysis of contradictions in the
capitalist reproduction scheme. The book will be of key
interest to scholars, students and readers of
international political economy, critical political
economy, heterodox economics, globalization,
international relations, international political
sociology, business studies and finance.
Ontology and Dialectics Theodor W. Adorno 2018-12-21
Adorno’s lectures on ontology and dialectics from
1960–61 comprise his most sustained and systematic
analysis of Heidegger’s philosophy. They also represent
a continuation of a project that he shared with Walter
Benjamin – ‘to demolish Heidegger’. Following the
publication of the latter’s magnum opus Being and Time,
and long before his notorious endorsement of Nazism at
Freiburg University, both Adorno and Benjamin had
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already rejected Heidegger’s fundamental ontology. After
his return to Germany from his exile in the United
States, Adorno became Heidegger’s principal intellectual
adversary, engaging more intensively with his work than
with that of any other contemporary philosopher. Adorno
regarded Heidegger as an extremely limited thinker and
for that reason all the more dangerous. In these
lectures, he highlights Heidegger’s increasing fixation
with the concept of ontology to show that the doctrine
of being can only truly be understood through a process
of dialectical thinking. Rather than exploiting overt
political denunciation, Adorno deftly highlights the
connections between Heidegger’s philosophy and his
political views and, in doing so, offers an alternative
plea for enlightenment and rationality. These seminal
lectures, in which Adorno dissects the thought of one of
the most influential twentieth-century philosophers,
will appeal to students and scholars in philosophy and
critical theory and throughout the humanities and social
sciences.
The Routledge Handbook of Philosophy of Well-Being Guy
Fletcher 2015-07-30 The concept of well-being is one of
the oldest and most important topics in philosophy and
ethics, going back to ancient Greek philosophy.
Following the boom in happiness studies in the last few
years it has moved to centre stage, grabbing media
headlines and the attention of scientists, psychologists
and economists. Yet little is actually known about wellbeing and it is an idea that is often poorly
articulated. The Routledge Handbook of Philosophy of
Well-Being provides a comprehensive, outstanding guide
and reference source to the key topics and debates in
this exciting subject. Comprising over 40 chapters by a
team of international contributors, the Handbook is
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

divided into six parts: well-being in the history of
philosophy current theories of well-being, including
hedonism and perfectionism examples of well-being and
its opposites, including friendship and virtue and pain
and death theoretical issues, such as well-being and
value, harm, identity and well-being and children wellbeing in moral and political philosophy well-being and
related subjects, including law, economics and medicine.
Essential reading for students and researchers in ethics
and political philosophy, it is also an invaluable
resource for those in related disciplines such as
psychology, politics and sociology.
Towards a New Manifesto Theodor Adorno 2019-03-12
Theodor Adorno and Max Horkheimer wrote the central text
of “critical theory”, Dialectic of Enlightenment, a
measured critique of the Enlightenment reason that, they
argued, had resulted in fascism and totalitarianism.
Towards a New Manifesto shows the two philosophers in a
uniquely spirited and free-flowing exchange of ideas.
This book is a record of their discussions over three
weeks in the spring of 1956, recorded with a view to the
production of a contemporary version of The Communist
Manifesto. A philosophical jam-session in which the two
thinkers improvise freely, often wildly, on central
themes of their work—theory and practice, labor and
leisure, domination and freedom—in a political register
found nowhere else in their writing. Amid a careening
flux of arguments, aphorisms and asides, in which the
trenchant alternates with the reckless, the playful with
the ingenuous, positions are swapped and contradictions
unheeded, without any compulsion for consistency. A
thrilling example of philosophy in action and a
compelling map of a possible passage to a new world.
None Like Her Jela Krecic 2016-12-16 To prove that he
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has moved on from his ex-girlfriend, Matias embarks on
an odyssey of dates around the city of Ljubljana. The
dates and women are wonderfully varied, the interactions
perspicuously observed, the preoccupations of the
characters—drawn from lively and ambitious dialogue—will
speak directly to Generation Y. In Matias, Krecic has
created a well-observed crypto-misogynist of the new
millennium whose behavior she offers up for our
scrutiny.
The Road Movie Book Steven Cohan 2002-01-04 The Road
Movie Book is the first comprehensive study of an
enduring but ever-changing Hollywood genre, its place in
American culture, and its legacy to world cinema. The
road and the cinema both flourished in the twentieth
century, as technological advances brought motion
pictures to a mass audience and the mass produced
automobile opened up the road to the ordinary American.
When Jean Baudrillard equated modern American culture
with 'space, speed, cinema, technology' he could just as
easily have added that the road movie is its supreme
emblem. The contributors explore how the road movie has
confronted and represented issues of nationhood,
sexuality, gender, class and race. They map the generic
terrain of the road movie, trace its evolution on
American television as well as on the big screen from
the 1930s through the 1980s, and, finally, consider road
movies that go off the road, departing from the US
landscape or travelling on the margins of contemporary
American culture. Movies discussed include: * Road
classics such as It Happened One Night, The Grapes of
Wrath, The Wizard of Oz and the Bob Hope-Bing Crosby
Road to films * 1960's reworkings of the road movie in
Easy Rider and Bonnie and Clyde * Russ Meyer's road
movies: from Motorpsycho! to Faster Pussycat! Kill!
capitalism-as-religion-walter-benjamin-heathwood-press

Kill! * Contemporary hits such as Paris Texas, Rain Man,
Natural Born Killers and Thelma and Louise * The road
movie, Australian style, from Mad Max to the Adventures
of Priscilla, Queen of the Desert.
Nietzsche's Philosophy of the Eternal Recurrence of the
Same Karl Löwith 1997 For Lowith, the centerpiece of
Nietzsche's thought is the doctrine of eternal
recurrence, a notion which Lowith, unlike Heidegger,
deems incompatible with the will to power.
Sex and the Failed Absolute Slavoj Žižek 2019-09-19 In
the most rigorous articulation of his philosophical
system to date, Slavoj Žižek provides nothing short of a
new definition of dialectical materialism. In forging
this new materialism, Žižek critiques and challenges not
only the work of Alain Badiou, Robert Brandom, Joan
Copjec, Quentin Meillassoux, and Julia Kristeva (to name
but a few), but everything from popular science and
quantum mechanics to sexual difference and analytic
philosophy. Alongside striking images of the Möbius
strip, the cross-cap, and the Klein bottle, Žižek brings
alive the Hegelian triad of being-essence-notion.
Radical new readings of Hegel, and Kant, sit side by
side with characteristically lively commentaries on
film, politics, and culture. Here is Žižek at his
interrogative best.
Walter Benjamin and the Actuality of Critique Carlo
Salzani 2021-07-28 The striking actuality of Walter
Benjamin’s work does not rest on a supposed “usefulness”
of his philosophy for current concerns, but rather on
the high “legibility” to which his oeuvre has come in
the present. Indeed, this legibility is a function of
critique, which unearths the truth-content of a work in
a constellation of reading with the present, and assures
thereby that the work lives on. Following this
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methodological tenet, this book approaches Benjamin’s
work with two foci: the actuality of his critique of
violence, a central and unavoidable topic in the
contemporary political-philosophical debate, and the
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actuality of his critique of experience, which perhaps
is not as conspicuous as that of his critique of
violence but constitutes, nonetheless, the bedrock upon
which his whole philosophy rests.
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